
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Traffic Pattern Change at the US-6 / 192nd St. Interchange 
 
April 18, 2025, (Omaha, Neb.) — Weather permitting, the Nebraska Department of Transportation 
(NDOT) announced that beginning Tuesday, April 22, 2025, both directions of traffic on 192nd St will be 
shifted to the permanent Diverging Diamond configuration for the US-6 (West Dodge Road) & 192nd St. 
Interchange project. 
 
192nd St. will continue to be limited to one lane in each direction until construction is completed by late 
summer 2025. All entrance and exit ramps to US-6 (West Dodge Rd.) will be open. US-6 (West Dodge 
Rd.) will be unaffected. 
 
This will be the second Diverging Diamond installed in the state—the first is located at NW 48th St and I-
80 west of Lincoln. Diverging Diamond intersections change traditional interchange movements to 
reduce potential conflict points and allow traffic to move more efficiently. Please be aware of these 
changes and follow the signs and signals through the interchange. 
 
Motorists are reminded to drive cautiously in and near work zones, to buckle up, and to put phones 
down. 
 
(Traffic Pattern Graphic on Page 2) 
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